Annual Report to the Academic Senate

from

Committee on Elections and Committees

April 7, 2008
Committee Members:  M. Cauley(Chair), N. Russell,  M. J. Tremethick, M. Johnson, B. Sarjeant, D. Stanek, R. Ulland
Annual Business

Several non-term ending vacancies were filled during the Fall 2007 semester on a individual bases by the then Chair, Robert Quinn.  His leadership ended near the start of the Winter 2008 semester and Mike Cauley took over as Chair at that time.  
The annual Preference Form was prepared and sent to the faculty looking for volunteers to fill term ending positions.  There were also a few non-term ending vacancies that were filled for the remainder of the Winter 2008 semester. The results of this effort are attached to this report.

No doubt there will be some vacancies that occur from now on and will be handled by CEC as we get notification.

FRC election process is under way and will be completed by the end of the Winter 2008 semester.  

Senate officer’s election is pending to be monitored by the Chair of CEC.

A review of the Operating Procedures for CEC is planned for Fall 2008 since the last review on record was completed in 1997.

The chair would like to publicly thank the members for their professional contribution to the committee’s charge.

Respectively Submitted:

M. Cauley, Chair CEC
